
 

 

 

Facebook Group 
We’ve set up a Facebook 
group so that families and 
supporters can ask 
questions and share ideas 
and information. We’ve seen 
how groups like these have 
been really useful to families 
in other parts of the UK. 
You can find the group here: 
https://www.facebook.com/
groups/magic.allability/ 
 

Magic Group Updates 
The Magic Group has launched into action with some impressive fundraising and 
awareness raising activity, mainly due to Sara’s amazing energy and ideas. 
Abergavenny Waitrose will donate a share of their £1000 Community Matters 
October fund to MAGIC, thanks to all the Waitrose customers who voted for us. 
Sara has arranged for some Xmas Card packs to be made up for us to sell. We’ll 
be selling these directly to supporters, so please get in touch if you want to buy 
any from us. 
The rest of the fundraising ideas can be seen on our website, see: Committee 
Meeting October 2013. Please let us know if you have any fundraising ideas that 
could help us. 

Contact the committee….                    or visit our website: http://montcp.weebly.com/    

Mike Logan   07825 099 130   mikelogan@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

Gemma Martin  07825 099 138  gemmamartin@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

Taster Sessions 
During October, the Transition Project ran 
some Taster Sessions for young people … 
 2 Sensory Story Telling Sessions; 
 1 Yam Jams Rapping/Music Session; 
 3 Drumming Sessions; 
 1 Photography/Video Session 
It was great to see lots of people enjoying 
these sessions. Many thanks to everyone 
who came along and helped out. If you can 
think of other activity sessions that you would 
like to see running in Monmouthshire, please 
let us know. 
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